
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reminders:   

Please be reminded that school is closed on Monday 19 June for Student Reflection Meetings. Please 

arrive promptly to your appointment.  Please also note that the school closes for the summer break at 

12:00 on Thursday 22 June.  

 

 

  Year 1 Home Learning 
14-6-17 

                                                                                                              

The Year 1 students have had great fun this week, developing their performance skills for their class 

play. The students have been learning lines, making props and rehearsing for their performance.  

1N, 1A and 1S have been rehearsing for a rhyming version of ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears’. 1I have 

been preparing for their performance of ‘Hansel and Gretel’. We have been very impressed with the 

student’s confidence, enthusiasm and creativity during Dramarama week! The Year 1 students are 

looking forward to performing to the Foundation Stage and Year 2 tomorrow. Photographs of the 

performances tomorrow, will be on our Year 1 Facebook page. 

 

Please use the following links to support your child with their phonic knowledge and reading 

skills: www.phonicsplay.co.uk, www.educationcity.com and www.readingeggs.com.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Numeracy: 

This week in Numeracy the students have been taking 

part in a range of carousel activities, to consolidate 

their learning in Year 1. This has included playing 

online Numeracy games, Numeracy board games and 

a range of practical activities to support addition and 

subtraction, and problem solving. Please support 

your child to complete the following tasks on 

Mathletics: Doubles and Halves to 10 or Properties 

of shape and position. 

 

 

IPC: 

This week in IPC, the students have continued to 

develop their understanding of the topic ‘All 

Dressed up’. They have been learning about 

weaving and have very successfully created their 

own weave, by following instructions and using 

strips of coloured paper. The students also looked 

at different artwork from around the world and 

more specifically looked at the repeating patterns 

within them.  

 

 

Dramarama week in Year 1 

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
http://www.educationcity.com/
http://www.readingeggs.com/

